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Paula Kusack

Subject: FW: Proclamation Request - Big Brothers Big Sisters
Attachments: Proclamation_Request_Langley.pdf

Hello, 
  
I am emailing you on behalf of Big Brothers of Greater Vancouver and Big Sisters BC Lower Mainland. 
  
This September, we will be celebrating Big Brothers Big Sisters Month, and on September 18th, Big Brothers Big Sisters 
Day. To celebrate the wonderful community partnership our agencies have with the City of Langley and the community as a 
whole, we’d like to formally submit a request for proclamation. Please see the attached. 
  
We were fortunate enough to have the City of Vancouver proclaim September 18th as Big Brothers Big Sisters Day last year. 
Given that our programs support children and youth across the Lower Mainland, we hope to have other municipalities join us 
this year, the City of Langley being a very important partner. 
  
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
  
Best regards, 
  
■ WES MARTIN // Marketing Officer, Volunteer Engagement 
Office: 604.876.2447 ext. 230  
Big Brothers of Greater Vancouver// bigbrothersvancouver.com 
Facebook // Twitter // Instagram 
  

 
  


